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Arms Minute 1, 1957 

Thi use ot the aluminum grip cap has caused operating 
problems, and a consistently uniform appearance has not been ob­
tained. In addition the costs are very high. Since 1 t is nov 
necessary tor Ilion to re-order grip caps, a decision ~ust be made 
concerning the retention or this design. Among the possibilities 
considered were the use of the duck design currently used on several 
models, the use o! the 1croll design now used on high grade models, 
the development ot a pla!t1c grip cap !imilar in appearance to the 
present aluminum grip cap, and retention of present design, 

The following approximate costs were given (material, 
labor, and burden): 

Tv~ty 20 gauge guns, each with two barrels, Will be 
supplied in ~proximately two weeks tor gun writers. In addition, 
forty-three 4il!ach or 16 gauge and 20 gauge guns With single barrels 
are being...-prepared for field representatives, Sales urged that 
these guns be· shipped as promptly as possible. Five 20 gauge guns 
have already been delivered to Sales ror their evaluation. 
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